NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINE and

NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON . Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

July 20, 2001

John Strickland

Kimbell Oil Co of Texas

500 Throckmorton St. Ste. 3000
Ft. Worth, TX 76102

RE: Salazar 3E, O-27-25N-06W API 30-039-23787
Dear Mr. Strickland:

Our records indicate the well listed above is inactive and not in compliance with Rule #201.B. The last
reported production was June 1999.

Please submit plans to bring this well into compliance within 30 days. Review Rules #202 and #203 for

the necessary filing requirements to return to production, plug and abandon or temporarily abandon this
well.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.
Sincerely,

M //- w

Charlie T Perrin

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
cperrin(@stare.nm.us
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